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Statement by the Federal Democratic Republic of Ethiopia on the Universal Periodic Review of the Republic of Rwanda
Thank you, Madam President,
Ethiopia welcomes the delegation of Rwanda to the UPR Working Group and thanks it for the presentation of its national report.  
We commend the Government of Rwanda for the adoption of its first-ever National Human Rights Action Plan, the mechanisms put in place for preventing and eliminating all forms of gender-based violence, and the Special Needs Education Policy together with its implementation plan.  
We also appreciate Rwanda’s continued engagement with the Human Rights mechanisms in fulfilling its reporting obligations under the regional and international human rights system. In this regard, the reports under CAT, CRC, as well as the Maputo Protocol and African Charter on Democracy, Elections, and Governance are worth highlighting.  
In a constructive spirit, Ethiopia recommends Rwanda:
1. Take further steps that will improve the enrolment of women and girls at the tertiary education level. 
2. Encourage to explore home-grown social capitals that will promote gender equality and women empowerment. 
Ethiopia wishes Rwanda a successful review. 

I thank you Madam President 

